
Governor gives directions to VCs regarding 

coronavirus
 

 
                                 
 
 Governor Bandaru Dattatraya today gave directions to the Vice-Chancellors of 
the Universities on the telephone regarding coronavirus and took a report of caution 
being taken at the University level. 
 
 The Governor directed Prof. Ashok Saryal, Vice-Chancellor, Agricultural 
University, Palampur and Dr. Parminder Kaushal, Vice-Chancellor of Horticulture 
University, Nauni to convey Prime Minister's call of ‘Janata Curfew’ on 22 March to 
the students through social media. He asked to maintain social distance. He said 
that in this emergency situation, students should be made aware and given a 
positive message regarding the situation. 
 
 Prof. Sikandar Kumar, Vice-Chancellor, Himachal Pradesh University, Shimla 
called on Governor at Raj Bhavan and apprised him about the steps taken at 
University level. 
 
   
 
   
 
   
 
 


